
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR HYGIENE SERVICES 

South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) invites service providers to submit proposals for supply   

and installation of Hygiene Equipment & Services at 591 Belvedere Street, Arcadia, 0083 & 1019 

Francis Baard Streets. 

 

The proposals must be submitted together with company profiles, recent references, latest 

financial statements, tax compliance status certificates and BBBEE rating scorecards. 

 

Proposals should be submitted in soft copy to Ms Refilwe Mutlane by 20 September 2023 at 

15:00 to tenders@sapc.za.org, or on a USB stick in a sealed envelope at the SAPC Building, 591 

Belvedere Street, Arcadia, 0083. Proposals not meeting the submission requirements or 

submitted after the due date will be disqualified.  

 

SAPC subscribes to the DTI’s BBBEE Balanced Scorecard for accreditation of all proposals, in 

accordance with the latest DTI Codes of Good Practice. 

 

Interested parties can obtain RFP documents on the Bulletin Board found on the home page of 

our website (www.sapc.za.org). 

 

SAPC is not bound to accept any proposals and reserves the right to cancel, withdraw or decline 

services/tenders in respect of the proposals received, as well as to re-advertise at its sole 

discretion. 
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